

Eastern Division International Association Fire Chiefs

Chief Paul E. Sullivan, Jr., President 7305 Gunpowder Road Baltimore, MD 21220 Telephone: (443) 992-6560 Email: psullivan@ediafc.com

March 14, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chair ICC Nominating Committee c/o Will Coffman International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: Re-appointment of Steve L. McDaniel to the International Code Council Board of Directors

Ms. Davis,

The Board of Directors (BOD) of the Eastern Division of the International Association of Fire Chiefs (EDIAFC) met on March 12, 2023, and unanimously voted to support the re-appointment of EDIAFC Member Steve L. McDaniel to the open seat on the International Code Council Board of Directors.

In the event that Mr. McDaniel is re-appointed to the International Code Council Board of Directors, the EDIAFC BOD has asked Mr. McDaniel to provide us with a report at our board meetings outlining the activities that he has participated on within the International Code Council Board of Directors.

Please allow this letter to serve as the EDIAFC BOD's letter of support for the re-appointment of EDIAFC Member Steve L. McDaniel to the International Code Council Board of Directors.

In closing, I would like to thank the International Code Council for any consideration and support they may give to this request. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Fraternally,

Chief Paul E. Sullivan, Jr., MS, CSP, CFO, CFPS, CEM

President EDIAFC

cc: Steve L. McDaniel

fauthulliant

Chief Jon Townley, EDIAFC